
Huletts Gallery and Library Opening 

Party 

 

Wednesday July 15 marked the first public 

opening of the “Huletts Gallery and 

Library”.  About 150 people attended and 

seemed to receive the new look well.  

People wandered the displays, which are 

displayed on open plan boards intermingled 

with new bookshelves.   

 

On display were a number of large size 

reproductions of Huletts Landing postcards 

from the collection of Judy Haggett, as well 

as other memorabilia for the FHHL 

collection.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

A table with refreshments and wine was set 

up in the outside reception area.  The 

mosquitoes were reasonably well behaved, 

which bodes well for future use of the space.  

 

Lucy White planted numerous “native” 

plants along the border of the reception area 

to the back of the building. 

 

 The “Road to Galway” (which is the band 

that will play at a fundraiser at the Casino on 

July 25th) provided background music from 

a CD of a practice session. 

 

The Huletts Gallery and Library is free to 

residents of Huletts as well as to renters or 

visitors.  It is open from 10:00 to 12:00 on 

Tuesdays and Thursdays, although we hope 

those hours can be expanded to include 

Saturday morning if we can find volunteers 

to be there. 

 

Space for about 2500 additional paperback 

books has been added, so the Ladies Guild 

will be looking for book donations to fill 

them, and volunteers to help organize them. 

 

A book drop will be installed later in the 

Summer to make returns easier.   

 

 


